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NOTICE OF VACANCY ON THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 

     Notice is hereby given that a vacancy exists on the Board of Directors of the Mono County 
Tri-Valley Groundwater Management District, and that the Board of Directors intends to fill this 
vacancy by appointment at a special meeting, on Wednesday, July 21, 2021 at 6:30 PM. Persons 
interested in being considered for this appointment to the Board of Directors must be a 
resident and owner of real property located within the District with a groundwater extraction 
facility(ies) capable of pumping at least 100 gallons per minute (exclusive of domestic use). In 
addition, the Board of Directors is seeking to appoint a resident/property owner dedicated to 
participating in monthly meetings involving groundwater issues within the District and the 
surrounding areas of Mono and Inyo Counties, including the Sustainable Groundwater 
Management Act. Interested persons are encouraged to provide a letter of interest to the 
Secretary of the Board of Directors via U.S. Mail to the above address or via email to 
mariondunn1937@gmail.com no later than 5:00 PM on July 20, 2021. Questions concerning 
this appointment may be addressed to the Chairman of the Board of Directors at (760) 873-
8648. 
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